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Honorable Kelly King
Council Chair and Members

Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair King and Members:

Re: Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with the County Code, Section 2.41.040, this communication is
made to report the following vacancy:

Commission on Persons with Disabilities. The Mayor's Office received
Commission Member Sheila Villanueva's resignation on July 12, 2019.

Please contact my Community Liaison, Gladys Balsa, if you have any questions
on this communication.
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Sincerely,

MICHAEL P. VICTORINO

Mayor
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Honorable Michael P. Victorino

Mayor, County of Maul
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793
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July 01,2019

Dear Mayor Victorino,

This is to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a member of the

Commission on Persons with Disabilities. Unfortunately, my health issues prevent me

from attending meetings and being an active contributor to this Commission; therefore,

feel that I am unable to serve this community to the best of my ability.

The effective date of my resignation is July 08. 2019.

Mahalo nui loa for the opportunity to serve our community. It has been an honor.

Villanueva 'f


